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From: Phyl Harmon <phylharmon@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 9:00 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Gas pipeline

Executive Director Howland,

As a citizen, I’m writing to state my strong opposition to the fracked-gas pipeline system that Liberty Utilities is
proposing to build to go through Hanover and Lebanon.

I strongly support sustainable and renewable energy sources, as opposed to fuels that contribute to negative
environmental consequences.

Sincerely,
Phyllis Harmon
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